Two-Day DP Workshop Inspires Romanian
Youth

Romania, Bong Moon Jeong, December 15 and 16, 2018

Romania CARP held a two-day Divine Principle workshop for young people on December 15 and
16, 2018. Four guests and one CARP member participated in the workshop, which took place on
a Saturday and Sunday in the Bucharest Peace Embassy.

Very practical Divine Principle lectures were given by the leader of FFWPU of Romania, Mr.
Jeong Bong Moon.

The lectures started with the Introduction to Divine Principle, followed by Principle of Creation,
the Human Fall, Motivation and Process of the Human Fall, and Principle of Restoration.

On Saturday, in addition to the lectures, there were team-building exercises organized by
students from Sun Moon University in Korea. The visitors from Korea also taught the
participants to play Yut Nori, a Korean traditional board game.

Time was provided for the participants to ask questions and to discuss the lectures’ content.
The guests also heard about CARP membership and volunteering programs in Romania CARP.

The workshop ended on Sunday with reflection time and lunch.

It was a precious time for both the guests and staff members. Listening to Divine Principle
lectures always broadens one’s perspective on life.






